
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

After the success of our Family Workshops last year, we are delighted to 

announce the dates for our Year 3 workshops.  

 

The main purpose of the workshops are for you to work with your child on a 

project that will then form the basis of their homework over the next half 

term. Each child should have an adult with them and if you are unable to attend, 

we require you to make arrangements for another family member or another 

parent to be the designated adult. Children without an adult will still carry out 

the workshop but with a Teaching Assistant in their classroom.  

 

The session will run from 9.30 – 11.00 on the dates below and we would like as 

many of you there as possible! The sessions will be held in Maths groups, so 

please make sure you go to your child’s Maths teacher. 

 

 

3ZJ Maths Group Wednesday 12th November 

3LS Maths Group Thursday 13th November 

3EP Maths Group Friday 14th November 

 

Please complete the slip below and return it to your class teacher by Monday 

10th November.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

The Year 3 team. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Year 3 Family Workshop 

 

Child’s name ………………………………………….. Class…………. 

 

I am able to attend the Family workshop on ………………………………………………. 

 

Relationship to the child ………………………… 

 

I am unable to attend the workshop but I nominate ………………………………..  

to work with my child.  

Please indicate the child that this person is already accompanying.  

 

………………………………….. class ………………………………………. 

 

Signed ……………………………..date ………………………. 


